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Pennsylvania Title V Maternal and Child Health Services Block Grant:  
Prioritizing Health Needs  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

What: Every five years, Pennsylvania’s Maternal and Child Health Services Title V Block 
Grant requires the Bureau of Family Health to conduct a comprehensive assessment of 
the needs of women, infants, children, adolescents and children and youth with special 
health care needs in Pennsylvania. After reviewing available health data and receiving 
input from families and providers across the state, the Bureau of Family Health is now 
working toward identifying the priorities that will drive the issues that state and local Title 
V programs, staff and grantees will address over the next five years. 
We want to hear from you! 
 

Who: You! This is an opportunity for providers and families across Pennsylvania to share 
input on the potential priorities that will guide which issues Pennsylvania’s Title V 
programs will address over the next five years.  

When: Tuesday, October 8, 2019, 4:00PM 

Where: Montgomery County-Norristown Public Library, Community 
Room, 1001 Powell St., Norristown, PA 19401 

 

Refreshments will be provided. These are family friendly events! 

Interested in attending? Please contact Caryn Decker at 
cadecker@pa.gov to register. 

Those unable to attend a meeting but wishing to express their views may submit an e-mail by Monday, October 21, 
2019 to RA-DHPATITLEV@pa.gov or mail comments to the Department of Health, Bureau of Family Health, Attn. 

Title V Priorities, 625 Forster St., 7 East, Health & Welfare Building, Harrisburg, PA 17120 

If you require reasonable accommodations in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, 
please call 717-346-3000. 

Meetings are subject to cancellation without notice. 

 

Save the date!  
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